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URGENT

NOTIFICATION FOR PROVIDERS
ATTENTION ALL PROVIDERS

CLAIM SYSTEM DELAY IS RESOLVED

The claims adjudication process issue has now been resolved and the
RA's and 835’s are now in the provider portal. Please open a ticket if
you are having any issues/concerns.

Thanks!

Trillium IT Department

DO NOT REPLY to this email as this is an unmonitored email
address. If you have any questions, please send an email to
IT.Support@TrilliumNC.org
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